Council Motions

Introduced in the Council meeting of April 19, 2023

The following Council Motions were introduced during today’s City
Council meeting. Council file numbers have not been assigned at this
time and are currently being processed. To obtain the Council file
numbers, please refer to the Council and Committee Referral “Hot
Sheet” for the date listed above.






































